
 

 

March 7, 2025                     

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

Grabber is announcing the following price increases based on recently announced Section 232 and China Tariffs.    

Effective Monday April 7, 2025, Grabber will implement the following price increases:  

Section 232 Tariffs  

• All Grabber and Scorpion Screws (Bulk and Small Pack)      25% 

• Grabber Collated Screws          25% 

• Drywall Nails and Hand Drive Nails (Bulk and Small Pack)     25%  

• Collated Nails            25% 

China Tariffs (This increase supersedes the price increase announced 2/17) 

• Grabber Trash and Drywall Carts         20% 

• Grabber Joint Mesh Tape          20% 

• Grabber Abrasive Blades          20% 

• Grabber Utility Knives and Blades         20% 

• Grabber Router Bits           20% 

• Revealcut Workstations           20% 

Section 232 Tariffs + China Tariffs  

• Coil Roofing Nails           45% 

• Scaffolding            45% 

• Nuts and Bolts            45% 

• Hanger Wire            20-45% 

• Grabber Fold n Go Sawhorses          45% 

Purchases ahead of the increase date may not exceed historical volumes for the period.  Please contact your local Grabber 

Representative with questions.  

Additional increase announcements may be necessary in the future.  

Thank you for your continued business and support of Grabber Construction Products.  

Sincerely, 

Mike Toole  
Vice President of Sales 
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